
 

MOBILE COUNTY COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

DRAFT CDBG-DR HURRICANES SALLY AND ZETA LOCAL RECOVERY PLAN 
 
 

Mobile County invites the public to review and offer comments on its draft CDBG-DR Hurricanes Sally and Zeta Local 
Recovery Plan. The 30-day public comment period begins September 18, 2024 and ends at 4:00 pm on Thursday, 
October 24, 2024. The final Local Recovery Plan will be finalized after taking into consideration citizen comments 
received during the comment period.  
 

The draft CDBG-DR Hurricane Sally and Zeta Local Recovery Plan is available for public inspection from Wednesday 

September 18, 2024 on the County website at: https://www.mobilecountyal.gov/cdbg-dr-hurricanes-sally-and-

zeta-1/   
 
Comments or suggestions concerning the plan may be submitted during the 30-day public comment period in writing 
by 4 pm on Thursday, October 24th, 2024. After consideration of comments received, the County will consider to 
adopt and submit the Local Recovery Plan to the Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs (ADECA). 
Comments may be sent to Gordon Bauer at Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov or mailed to Gordon Bauer, Mobile 
County Commission, P.O.Box 1443, Mobile AL 36633. 
  
Spanish translation and/or clarification will be provided upon request, please email 
Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov or call 251-574-8099. La traduccion y/o la clarificacion Espanola seran dados si 
hay solicitad. Email por favor Gordon Bauer at Gordon.Bauer@mobilecountyal.gov o llamar 251-574-8099.  
 
Mobile County is an equal opportunity employer. The County does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national or ethnic origin, age, religion, disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity and expression, veteran 
status, characteristics of personal identity, or any other characteristic protected under applicable federal or state 
law. 
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